
WORKS TO REVIEW FOR BASOR 

If you are interested in reviewing a newly published book, please send your resume and title 
of the books you would like to review to basor@asor.org with the subject “REQUEST TO 
REVIEW.” All who offer to review a book are kindly asked to provide a preferred postal 
address. We should like to emphasize that we anticipate we will sometimes have multiple 
scholars offering to review the same volume. In such cases, the editors will select the most 
suitable reviewer for the volume, based on a variety of academic factors. 

Note also that (1) It will normally be necessary for potential reviewers already to have an 
earned doctorate in hand. (2) After receiving an offer from someone to review a volume, the 
editors of BASOR will normally take around three to six weeks before responding to the 
offer. (3) It will normally be necessary for reviewers to complete the review of a book within 
six months of receipt of the book, so that the review can appear in print within a reasonable 
time-frame after a book’s publication. Reviewers who do not complete the review within the 
required time-frame will be requested to return the volume so that it can be offered to a 
different reviewer. (4) Reviews are normally to be ca. 1500 to 2500 words long. (5) BASOR 
will publish some reviews in the print edition of BASOR, but some reviews may be published 
exclusively online. 

Thank you very much for your interest in BASOR Reviews. We look forward to hearing from 
you. 

Sincerely, 

The BASOR Editors and Editorial Board 

 


